




































Ms Fiona Lyall 
House 72, Urambi Village 
Kambah 
 
 
Dear Fiona 
I write on behalf of the Body Corporate Committee (BCC) following its meeting last 
night where we considered your requests for information regarding proposed 
structural and other changes to your house. 
The following points were made at the meeting. 

• Garden shed. Generally a shed is approved only if it is invisible to neighbours 
and passers by. The BCC would need to know the size, colour and location of 
the shed you propose to install before any approval can be given. 

• Beam extension. This sounds as if it should be no problem, but formal plans 
must be submitted for approval. 

• Cover front beams. The BCC does not like the idea of sheeting of the sort you 
describe over the front door. However, tiles or some other material that 
matches the colour of the beams and roof would be acceptable. BCC 
approval is needed as your house is so visible to so many people. 

• Cover back beams. Generally awnings of the type you describe would not be 
approved by the BCC as they are not in keeping with the general appearance 
of Urambi houses. Tuff Lite acrylic sheeting has been used at the back, but it 
is preferred that this is combined with wooden beams over the top to make 
the sheeting less visible. This would need BCC approval. 

• Extend upstairs room. This definitely requires BCC approval, and any 
extension must be in keeping with the materials and appearance of your 
house. I have enclosed part of my deck, and you would be welcome to look at 
this at any time. 

• Convert doors. This would not be a problem provided the doors are made of 
wood and glass to match the current appearance of the sliding doors. I 
suggest that you submit rough sketches of the proposed new doors to the 
BCC before making changes. 

We request that you continue to keep each of the above as separate items when 
seeking BCC approvals. 
Hopefully the above information is helpful. If not, or if you wish to discuss anything 
further, please get in touch. 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
David Keightley 
Structures coordinator 
Urambi Village BCC 
 
17 March 04 


